Officer's Meeting & Post General Meeting:

The next Officer's Meeting will be at 1730 (5:30 pm) on <u>Tuesday</u>, 21 Jan 2020. The General Post Meeting will follow at 1830 (6:30 pm). The General Post Meeting is open to any Post Comrade with a current VFW membership card who wishes to attend.

Recently Deceased Members:

No new names.

New Members:

No new names.

From Post Commander Ralph Groover:

Howdy Comrades:

- The Patriot's Pen winners were awarded at the Christmas party. (Teachers' awards will come later.)
 - 1st place: Dakota Kolar (\$200)
 - 2nd place: Abigail Wileman (\$150)
 - 3rd place: Elaina Berryessa (\$100)
- Our next Highway 140 Clean-Up project will be 11 January at 0900 (9 am).
- The deadline for Christmas packages to the deployed troop has come and gone. Sorry folks...!
- The next Honor Flight will be 7-10 May 2020 (see next article for contact information).
- We at Post 1833 would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!
- -- Ralph Groover, Post Commander

Honor Flight:

Attention all <u>WWII and Korean War</u> veterans!! Honor Flight is about getting <u>veterans</u> back to Washington, DC, to see the memorials; they provide FREE flight, lodging, and meals. WWII vets receive first priority and Korean War veterans are now eligible. Someone may accompany you as a Guardian to assist you, but it is at THEIR expense. To sign up, call Pete Pringle at 541-776-6094 or contact the President of Honor Flight of Oregon directly: Ron Kohl at 541-500-1274; P O BOX 2427, Grants Pass, OR 97528, or <u>cpspecialistinfo@aol.com</u>. Their website is <u>www.honorflightoforegon.org</u>.

From the Website Administrator:

01 JAN 20 – New Years 20 JAN 20 – Martin Luther King Jr Day

Office Staffing:

The VFW office is not staffed on a regular schedule. Please leave a voice message on the office's answering machine or visit the Contacts page on the website to email them.

Ralph Groover, Post Commander





Office Phone: 541-773-2938

Website: www.medfordvfw.org